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Hello my name is Doug Powell. I am  business owner,we sell tobacco products in our 

store. I oppose this House Bill. My customers are all adults and can make decisions 

on how they will run their life and what direction they will go with their health. If there 

was serious issue with flavored tobacco it should be banned in all states and not 

manufactured. HB 3090 is unfair to the people of this State that enjoy a flavored 

tobacco product Let the people of the State make their own decisions. Thank you        


